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Date: 14. juni 2020

Betina Hyldgaard Andersen
Head of boarding school

Direct: +45 30 70 18 07
ba@nyborg-gym.dk

HANDLING OF COVID-19 AT THE BOARDING SCHOOL
ATTENTION - If you travel from abroad

Dear all new boarding school students and parents,

The Danish authorities have made some change in the rules regarding traveling. Therefore the letter
is adjusted.

As some of you may already know, the Danish authorities have announced, that until August 31,

2020, only those with a worthy purpose can be allowed to enter Denmark. In addition, everyone who
comes from abroad or have been on holiday abroad in countries not listed below, must go on a 14-
day quarantine in Denmark. This applies to everyone, both Danes and persons of other nationalities.

If you live in or have been on holiday in Germany, Norway, Iceland, Faroe Islands or Greenland and
otherwise comply with the travel advice of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, then you do not need to
quarantine for 14 days.

For those of you who comes from countries that are affected by the quarantine, we strongly
recommend that you book a ticket and arrive 14 days before boarding school / school start, which is:

- New students starts on Saturday, August 8, 2020. Should therefore arrive July 25, 2020.

- Continuing students starts on Sunday, August 9, 2020. Should therefore arrive July 26, 2020.

It is important to be involved from the start, both in relation to the boarding school and the teaching
at school, so we recommend the above.
You must take care of the 14-day quarantine yourself - see further information below.

Minors may enter Denmark with a letter of admission, as may their parents — pr
good reason why both parents, and not just one, must accompany the chij

For students over 18 and comes from abroad, parents ca
student may enter Denmark with a letter of admissi
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When you come from abroad
In order for you to return to school and boarding school, the following must be fulfilled:

- You must send documentation of your ticket to Denmark, stating flight stopovers and the date of
arriving.
- You must inform us where you are going to hold the 14-day quarantine in Denmark. It’s not possible
to hold the quarantine at boarding school.
(add address, as well as contact information). You are responsible for handling the quarantine.
- We expect you to follow the Danish quarantine rules during the period
- You must provide a telephone number where we can get in touch with you.

The above information must be sent to the undersigned, Head of boarding school by e — mail
(ba@nyborg-gym.dk) before August 3, 2020.

It is important that we all understand the seriousness of the situation we are in. The most important
thing is that we take care of ourselves and each other, follow the authorities guidelines and rules,
and by that contribute to hopefully see each other in the beginning of the new school year.

Best wishes and thoughts

Yours sincerely,

Hinhtod o

Betina Hyldgaard Andersen
Head of Boarding School




